
This term’s topic is ‘What is above me?’

We are learning about space, learning the names
of the planets and viewing them through an
amazing app on our iPad.  This topic gives us lots
of art opportunities. A favourite so far has been
creating our own amazing model spaceships and
rockets!  We’ve also been focusing on Earth and
listing adjectives to describe our planet, and how
these words can be used to create sentences.  
We’ve also looked at the different phases of our
Moon.  Purple class enjoyed using half an Oreo
biscuit and its filling to show the different phases
of the moon! 

Our maths focus this term is ‘Comparison’,
comparing quantities and numerals and
understanding that totals cannot change
depending on size or space.  We’ve been
comparing and sorting shapes through 3D puzzles
and reviewing different measurements.

In PSHE, we have been focusing on ‘Online
Safety’.  Some classes have also enjoyed Taiko
Drumming sessions!
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TopicThings to note 
Teachers will continue to inform
you if they need any specific
items for a student’s individual
timetables.

We are still experiencing frosty
mornings and chilly winds, so
please check your child has a
named, warm, waterproof coat
in school each day. Thank you.


